Bulletin Offers Timely Crop Management

Information

s anew crop year gets underway, farmers,
industry representatives and others inter-

ested in agriculture can find the latest Ex-
tension news in The Bulletin, a crop
development and pest management newsletter.
For the first time ever, The Bulletin will be
available as an online publication only. Vince
Davis, U of I Extension soybean specialist and
editor, said they are no longer able to print and
mail paper copies. However, many readers pre-

fer viewing it online and printing out articles of
interest.

The Bulletin will consist of 25 issues in 2010.
The first three issues are every other week,
March 25 through April 22. Following this, it
will be published weekly until August 12.

For more information and to subscribe, go to
http://ipm.illinois.edu/bulletin/. Davis recom-
mends that new readers sign up for e-mail no-
tifications or utilize the RSS feed feature. A
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